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This Week….. 
We have had another busy week in Reception 
this week. The children have really enjoyed 
playing in the Bonfire Night themed continuous 
provision. They have formed number rockets in 
the water tray using stars and Numicon and 
created their very own fire work paintings. The 
children have also been practising their phonics 
in the sand by reading the tricky words written 
on our wooden fireworks. 
Check out all the fun we have had this week on 
our Twitter page @ListerInf_Rec  
 

We have continued with our daily Phonics lessons 
and this week we learnt the phonemes ff, ll, ss, j. 
We have also been practicing our tricky words 
‘the’, ‘is’, ‘I’.  Can your child recognise these at 
home? 
 

In our maths we have been exploring the number 
2. We have been finding the number 2 in our 
environment and representing it in different 
ways.  
 

In PE we enjoyed playing the Bean game. This 
week we introduced the ‘broad bean’ movement 
where the children stretched out as wide as they 
could.  
 

 

Star of the Week 
 

Congratulations to our Star of the Week! 

Bluebells: Taha Mosavi  

Daffodils: Mitchell Fletcher  

 
 

Well done!  
  

We love to see and hear about your child’s acheivements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  

We would love to see them practising their phonics, numbers or reading. Have they learnt to ride their bike? Have you visited places 
in Liverpool that we can use in our topic work? We love to find out what you have been up to at home!  

 

Word of the week  

  
Next week:  

Next week it is Daffodils classes turn for biscuit 
day. Please could each child bring one packet of 

biscuits with them on Friday.  

Bonfire Night 

We hope you have a wonderful Bonfire Night 
however you choose to celebrate. Share some 

pictures with us on Seesaw, we would love to see! 

Stay safe!  

 

This half term our topic is 
‘In My Liverpool Home’ 

This week we located Liverpool 
on a map and discussed the 

things 
we already know about Liverpool. 

Ask us what we found out! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


